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6th March 2024 

Our ref: KA/077/KB 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Uniform – Upper School 

I am writing to ask parents/carers for your support.  

Currently a minority of pupils are not adhering to the uniform policy which is causing other pupils to become 

frustrated that they are not wearing correct uniform when they are expected to. 

Please can I ask that you speak with your child tonight and remind them of the following: 

• Pupils should wear black shoes (no white shoes) 

• Pupils should not wear hoodies – they should be wearing a school jumper 

• Pupils should be wearing black trousers (not leggings) 

• Pupils should not wear jewellery other than stud earrings – we are seeing an increase in number of pupils 

wearing large heavy necklaces, bracelets, and rings. 

The start of the day can be really changing for staff if the first thing they must address is poor uniform. 

Before your child leaves for school please remind them of the expectation. Should they persistent in not adhering 

to the agreed policy, we will be putting the pupils on a uniform report card.  

We do recognise that some pupils have significant sensory sensitivities and if you wish for your child to have an 

agreed adjustment to the expectations, please email me and we can look at a planned adjustment. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Kyna Adkins 

Interim Headteacher 

mailto:enquiries@ganf-cit.co.uk
http://www.ganf-cit.co.uk/
mailto:enquiries@citacademies.co.uk
http://www.citacademies.co.uk/

